

То	:	All Parents (Hong Kong Centre)
From	:	Stella Wong, Executive Director
Re	:	A Warm Welcome to Ms Crystal Au, Our New Centre-in-Charge
Date	:	1 Sept, 2025
Circular No	:	WDMHKC002/25-26_ENG

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings to you all!

As we begin a new school year, I am excited to announce that Ms. Crystal Au is our new Centre-in-Charge for the Hong Kong Centre. Many of you may have had the pleasure of meeting her during the intake interviews.

Ms. Crystal comes to this role with valuable experience in our organization. Previously, she not only managed our Saturday progamme, but also provided invaluable support and counselling to parents under our Onsite Pre-school Rehabilitation Services (OPRS) at our Jordan Centre. She is a registered social worker and has had a Master's degree in Social Work and a Bachelor's degree in Psychology and Counselling. Her demonstrated passion and management experience have made her the ideal leader for our team.

I am confident that under her guidance and leadership, our dedicated multidisciplinary team will continue to provide exceptional services and support to you and your children. Ms. Crystal will be collaborating closely with you, attending meetings, offering guidance and welcoming any feedback you may have about our services.

I would also like to take a moment to wish our former Centre-in-Charge, Ms Mayse Lam, and her family all the very best as they relocate back to Canada. We are grateful for her contributions over the past 15 years at Watchdog and she will be greatly missed.

Thank you for your continued support and I wish you and your child a fruitful year ahead.

Warmest regards,

Stellalyuni

Stella Wong

Executive Director